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30th September 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Balance Bikes - Reception and Year 1 

 
Our Reception and Year 1 children will take part in a balance bike fun day in school on Monday 8th 
October.  
 
Pro-Ride Cycling delivers a program which incorporates a range of fun activities that will challenge 
each child to develop their balance and coordination, resilience, and confidence by taking part in 
skill games, obstacle challenges and mini-races. 
 
Children should come to school in their St James PE kit for the day and have a water bottle with 
them. 
 
This day is mostly subsidised by school, however, we are asking for a donation of £3.50 to help 
towards the full cost. Please give permission and payment for your child to take part via your 
ParentPay account. 
 
We are sure the children will enjoy a fun packed day. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Francesca Heslop 
Head Teacher 
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